
HOMEWORK!! 

*Keep reading every night for 20 minutes. 

*Math Study Links are sent 

home most every night. 

Please go over them with 

your student for better un-

derstanding of the day’s lesson.  

*Spelling words should be studied for a 

few minutes each night as well. 

Fourth grade is 

going on our first 

field trip. We will 

be enjoying the 

“Magic of Agricul-

ture” at the Sedgwick County 

Extension Office on Tuesday 

Sept. 22nd. We will be learning 

about the ways Kansas pro-

vides for our state and world. 

The teachers decided to bring 

the classes back to Riggs Park  

for a picnic lunch and recess     

before heading back to school 

in the afternoon. What a great 

day! 

Field Trip! 
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Dates to remember: 

 Sept. 22—Field Trip 

 Sept.25—No School/

Inservice 

 

Weather: 

The fourth grade teachers 
allow the students to have 
a water bottle, with a tight 
lid, at their desks. Its        
important to stay hydrated 
after playing hard 
at recess. 

 

Upcoming skills:  

Math:  Traditional ways and new ways to subtract and 

add our      numbers. 

Science: We just finished up discussing Matter. We are 

now moving on to Forces and Motion. 

Reading:  Stories that are Expository and Persuasive Fic-

tion will be the focus for the upcoming lessons. 

***Agendas*** 

Please take a quick minute to check 

your child’s agenda for any notes 

from the teacher or homework to be finished. 

 

“Nobody is perfect—

that is why pencils 

have erasers.”     

 ~Author Unknown      

Please feel free to contact your teacher at any time with concerns 

or questions. 

 swestfall@usd261.com    Mrs.Russell    

 nadamson@usd261.com   

Mr.Adamson 

bkknparks@gmail.com      

 

 


